
Wednesday 15th March 2023

NCEA INFORMATION EVENING UPDATE

Dear Parents / Caregivers

We look forward to hosting our NCEA information evening. This will be of particular interest to

parents and students involved in NCEA for the first time, and parents who wish to prepare their Y10

students for NCEA.

This event will be held online so that you can connect from home. The presentation will be recorded

and posted to the website after the event.

Date: Tuesday 21st March.  Please note, the date has been updated due to the industrial action.

Time: 7:00 - 8:00pm

Link: https://meet.google.com/bdr-whrs-kfx

During the presentation we will cover the following topics:

● Overview of NCEA

● NZQA website

● Overview of NCEA changes from 2024

● Academic mentoring and monitoring

● Career Pathways and University Entrance

We will also take the time to highlight our Mt Albert Campus staff, including Deans, Tutor Teachers 
and Subject Teachers. This will give you the ability to connect with the correct people when required. 
Our parent-teacher-student conferences will be taking place on the 29th and 30th of March this 
term, which will provide you with the opportunity to meet with specific subject teachers.

Nga mihi,

Julie Nola

Assistant Campus Lead Mt Albert

https://meet.google.com/bdr-whrs-kfx

